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What do you call a 
line of rabbits    

walking backwards? 

 

 

 

 

 

Answer: 

A receding  

hare line! 

Friday, April 18 
through Monday 

April 21. 

Do you love kids and reading? Are 
you creative and organized? Are you 
looking for a FUN job for the    
summer?  

Come join our team – as                               
coordinator of our Sundre Forest 
Products Summer Reading Club!  
See our website for full details on this employment opportunity. 
Position open to those between 15 and 30 years of age.  
 

Deadline to apply is April 17, 2025. 
 

We’d like to say a SPECIAL thank you to                   
Sundre Forest Products for their                                  

continued sponsorship of this program! 

Thanks to the generosity of our community, we are well 
stocked for this year’s Big Book Sale. Wander through 

our living room and find your next reading treasure!  
  

For sale by donation. Proceeds go to support                   
library programs and resources.  

 

HAPPY SHOPPING 
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We’re thrilled to offer another session of Armchair 
Travel this month. Pull up a chair in our living room 
and get comfortable as we head off on an adventure 
to the Ecuadorian Amazon.  No passports or          
vaccinations needed! This will be the last armchair 
travel session before summer.  
 

This months Spice of the Month includes some 
unique recipes featuring Caraway Seed. Each kit 
comes with enough spice for the recipes provided 
plus a little extra for further experimentation.    
Information and history of the spice is also        
included along with a few book recommendations! 
Kits will be available on the second Tuesday of the 
month on a first come first served basis. Be sure to watch our May newsletter for a special  
program offering for Spice of the Month enthusiasts. 

Kits are available for pick-up 

Are you interested in improving your English language skills? 
Would you like to practice your English one-on-one with a tutor? 

We have a number of friendly volunteers who are excited and 
ready to help others improve their English. Anyone who wants to 
learn or improve their English is welcome! All participants will be 
matched with a volunteer who can meet to practice English on a 
schedule that works with the learner. Participants and volunteers will 
meet in the library for one-on-one practice. 

For more information or to be connected with a tutor, please talk to a 
library staff member.   

On the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of the month our genealogy group meets to talk 
strategy and success in researching their family roots. On Tuesday, April 1st 
the group will welcome a guest presenter from the Olds LDS Church. Anyone 
interested in joining in on this presentation is welcome to attend.  
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Programming for Kids, Teens & Adults 
*See our website for more information and details on how to register.                           

  

COMING SOON: Make Your Pictures Amazing! 

Mountain View Family Resource Network is joining us again for some 
more hands-on construction.  Space for this event is limited and 
registration will be required through MVFRN (www.mvfrn.ca). 

Learn tips and tricks to improve your photography skills—regardless of 
the type of camera you use. Find out how to make your next travel photos 
and family portraits stand out with local photographer Mike Kapiczowski. 
No  registration required. * Weather permitting, this program may evolve 
into a hands on event. Please bring your camera! 

 

Join us Tuesday mornings for songs, stories and rhymes. This program is for 
ages 0-5 and includes a snack and social time following the program. Takes 
place every Tuesday except the first Tuesday of the month. 

 

In partnership with MVFRN, on the first Tuesday of each month, we’re        
inviting caregivers and their children ages 0-5 to drop in for a play and visit 
with other parents and kids! 

The April program offering Red Hot Science is FULL with a waitlist. If your 
child is no longer able to attend, please let us know. We look forward to seeing 
all participants for this exciting ecosystem themed program. 

LEGO Club takes a break for April but will be back in May. Registration will 
be required (by phone or in person) and will open after the Easter weekend. 



HOURS OF OPERATION 
 

Monday          CLOSED 

Tuesday     9:00—5:00 PM 

Wednesday   12:00—8:00 PM 

Thursday    12:00—5:00 PM 

Friday       12:00—5:00 PM 

Saturday   11:00—3:00 PM 
 

CLOSED Sundays,   

Mondays & Holidays 

THANK YOU to our corporate        
and Municipal sponsors for           
their continuing support. 

(403) 638-4000 

sundre.prl.ab.ca 

Only a few of the dozens of items              

COMING SOON to the Sundre Library 

Don’t wait...place your hold now! 

Sandra’s eaudio picks: 

These books are a bridge between    
picture books and chapter books and 
have larger text, fewer words on the 
page, and more pictures compared to 
other picture books. These books are 
for beginning readers ages 6 to 9,    
usually in grades 1-2. They are great 
for read-alouds and pre-readers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stop in and see the NEW titles in this 
growing collection today!  


